
Dear Missionaries & Pastors: 
 
Mr. Miura just arrived from Japan and is still in jet-lag. He is from 
George King’s church in Takasuki. He is enrolled in the BBC Graduate 
School and will be working for a Master’s Degree. His plans are to  
pastor a church in Japan. Pray for him as he starts his studies here. 
 
This month I started sending a “To-The-Point Prayer Letter” to a  
pastor’s list and to a missionaries’ list, but this is my normal full-length 
prayer letter. If you receive this, consider yourself special. I am sending 
this only to those who have a deep interest in my ministries and to 

those who know me on a personal basis. 
 
Pastor Hiroyuki Ueda called me from Japan to discuss my upcoming mission trip to Japan. He is 
working on a schedule for me. I will be extremely busy preaching in churches all over Japan and 
especially in the churches connected with Dixie and my ministry there. With each passing day, I 
get more excited about this trip. I will turn 80 in December, but the Lord has enabled me to keep 
up a young man’s busy schedule. I don’t take that for granted. Therefore, until my work is  
finished and God calls me home or the rapture takes place, I will continue to put all my energy 
into my calling as a missionary. With that in mind, if your church does not support me, I  
prayerfully ask for your support. You can support me through Baptist Temple in Springfield,  
directly at the above address, or through the BBFI mission office.  
 
I will make mention again that you can go to www.joy97.com to hear me on the world-wide  
radio. Check the schedule to see when I am preaching. My messages are in Japanese and  
English. You can also go to my website (www.billhathawayministries.org or the more simple  
address (www.soshelp123.com). Click on “Preaching” and then click on “Listen Online.” A list of 
sermons will appear, so pick and choose to listen. Let me know what you think about my  
messages. 
 
This past month I was privileged to preach at the nationally known Silver Dollar City in Branson, 
Missouri. I will take every opportunity to preach the Gospel of Jesus Christ where ever the door 
of opportunity opens. My one and only desire is to Serve Our Saviour with everything I have. 
 
Thank you for your love and prayers. I would enjoy hearing from you. 
 
Yours, Serving Our Saviour, together, 
 
 
 
Bill Hathaway, Missionary to Japan since 1956 
 
 


